## **HWDSB**

**Dr. Janice Tomlinson**Acting Superintendent
Learning Services: Specialized Services

905-527-5092 ext 2625

## ■ INTERNAL MEMO

DATE: November 17, 2017

TO: Elementary and Secondary Principals

FROM: Dr. Janice Tomlinson, Acting Superintendent of Learning Services: Specialized Services

RE: SEAC – November 29<sup>th</sup> meeting

We are very pleased to welcome educators and parents to the annual joint HWDSB/HWCDSB Special Education Advisory Committee (SEAC) meeting.

The meeting this year will be held on Wednesday, November 29<sup>th</sup> at the HWDSB Education Centre, 20 Education Court, from 7 pm to 9 pm, in room 180 A.

Dr. Kathy Short, Director of School Mental Health ASSIST, will be speaking on 'Mental Health and Wellness in the Classroom'.

Please see the flyer attached for information regarding registration.

We look forward to see you!





Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board
Special Education Advisory Committee
and
Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board
Special Education Advisory Committee

## Cordially invite all parents and educators to a joint event:

## Mental Health and Wellness in the Classroom



A keynote presentation by **Dr. Kathy Short**, Director of

School Mental Health ASSIST

Wednesday, November 29, 2017 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

HWDSB Education Centre 20 Education Court Hamilton, Ontario

To register, please e-mail:

Ann Hewitt (HWDSB) ahewitt@hwdsb.on.ca

Refreshments will be provided